Week commencing 10th December
Pre-school
We finished our Christmas trees in time for them to be set up at Emmanuel Church and this morning we went along to look at our tree and all the other lovely trees.  Following a damp walk back to Broadlands there was time to play and do some activities involving circles.  Bubble wrap painting and bubble wrap popping (which is good for strengthening the pincer fingers), looking for circles in the playroom and, because Sam had his Christmas jumper on, making a Rudolph face from circles. Earlier in the week we began practicing Christmas songs and began our count down to Christmas using ‘how many sleeps’.  We have pictures of beds to indicate the sleeps and the children have drawn a picture of themselves to pop into bed.  On Tuesday, with the frost on the ground we went out early for our outdoor learning and stayed in the garden.  We found
· Walking on the squidgy side covered in frost didn’t leave any marks

· Walking on the grass made it flat

· Putting our hands on the frost left a lovely hand print

· Trying to make marks with our fingers was tricky

Next week the children are making a Christmas tree which will give them a chance to organise pieces of pipe cleaners into length order and we will be making a Christmas card.
This week’s rhyme - “Up the tall white candlestick”

Rising 3’s
Our hickory dickory dock activity allowed the children to do some drawing and use the glue sticks and recall the rhyme.
Next week, the children will be making a Christmas card and a star.
This week’s rhyme – “Star light, star bright”
